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Hello everyone!
 
We had a great time with you at the training this week! Thank you so much for coming! 
 
We just wanted to follow up with some of the links and materials that we mentioned during the training. 

· To browse past projects and see the storm drain art that is happening around Baltimore, check out our Flickr page!
· For those of you looking to get started with your projects, here is the link to our online application:http://www.bluewaterbaltimore.org/sdartapp/ The approval process usually takes 1-2 weeks. We keep all letters of approval on file and, upon request, we can send them to you if you want it on the day of your project.
· When you finish your project, here is this link to the report form: http://www.bluewaterbaltimore.org/storm-drain-stenciling-report/ Please include a picture of your project and we can add it to the map of storm drain art in Baltimore!
· It’s recommended to reach out to your community association, so I have attached a sample template for a neighborhood flyer. Feel free to play around with it or make your own!
· To reserve a stencil kit, shoot me an email and specify your project date on your application. Before your project date, let me know when you plan to pick-up the kits, so that I can make sure someone is at the office to let you into the building. The kits live underneath our outreach table (about 30 feet to the right of the front door). There should be a sign-out sheet sitting on top of them, so sign, date and have fun!
· When you check out a stencil kit, we recommend doing a quick inventory before and after your project just to make sure everything is there. Each kit should contain:
10 reflective vests
1 wire bristle brush
1 bag of informational flyers
1 roll of tape
Some chalk
A variety of stencils (10+)
· Lastly, I have attached a picture that Nick took of the storm drain you painted! Thanks Nick! I think that it is a particularly beautiful stenciling job, if I do say so myself. Great job guys! 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you for caring about Baltimore’s streets and streams. Have a wonderful weekend!
 
Best,
 
Lisa and Lauren
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